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The American Action Forum (@AAF) released an analysis examining the regulatory savings of the CHOICE 
Act. According to AAF analysis, the CHOICE Act would result in annual regulatory savings of $10 billion. In 
addition to the cost savings, the CHOICE Act would eliminate 10.3 million paperwork burden hours.

Click here to read the analysis.
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